

30th June, 2009

NATIONAL OFFICE Unit 2, 36 Woodriff Street Penrith NSW 2750 Australia

PO Box 335 Penrith NSW 2751

T: 02 4731 8011 F: 02 4731 8088 E: caa@caa.asn.au www.chiropractors.asn.au

ABN 50 050 096 038

Australian Register of Naturopaths & Herbalists c/o Paul Orrock Southern Cross University PO Box 157 Lismore NSW 2480

Dear Steering Committee Members,

Re: National Register to Make Complementary Medicine Safer

We were pleased to read your recent media release, "National Register to Make Complementary Medicine Safer", and congratulate you on your efforts to establish the Australian Register of Naturopaths and Herbalists.

The CAA fully supports the need for improved public safety through registration and the establishment of professional standards. The Association greatly values it relationships with complementary health professionals, and offers its support in your endeavours to formally develop the Australian Register of Naturopaths & Herbalists.

We look forward to building a relationship with you in the near future and working to develop increased consumer confidence in health care delivery through maintaining the highest professional standards, ensuring that all Australians receive efficient, cost effective and safe care.

Yours sincerely,

Dennis Richards President

De Da

Krystina Brown Chief Executive Officer